
HUME TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING 

 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2016 

 

MINUTES 

 

Meeting was called to order by Supervisor Jim Roland at 7:00 p.m.  Members present, 

Craig, Roland, Meagher, Ruth, and Mazure,. 

 

Motion by Sam Meagher, supported by Jim Roland to approve Monthly Board Meeting 

Minutes of 9-19-15-16.  Motion carried. 

 

Motion by Theresa Mazure, supported by Alice Craig to approve Special Meeting 

Minutes of 10-3-16.  Motion carried. 

 

Motion by Jim Roland, supported by Sam Meagher to approve Special Garbage Roll 

Meeting Minutes of 10-10-16.  Motion carried. 

 

Treasurer’s report accepted as written. 

9-30-16 

Port Austin State Bank (General Checking)                     $        519.19  

Port Austin State Bank (General Savings)                        $ 237,393.25  

Port Austin State Bank (Trash Savings)                           $    33,924.39  

Port Austin State Bank (Tax Savings)                              $     9,583.66     

 

Independent Bank (Tax Checking)                                    $        901.68 

Independent Bank (Road Savings)                                     $ 148,318.14 

Independent Bank (Fire Savings)                                       $    10,524.12 

 

Motion by Theresa Mazure, supported by Sam Meagher to pay accounts payable totaling 

$78,342.53.   Motion carried. 

 

Township road repair update, McMillan Road, Kennedy Road, and Water Street road 

repairs are completed; drain on Jim Volk’s property and the signs on Loosemore Road 

and the welcome to Hume Township signs are up.  The road commission would not put 

up a weight limit sign on Water Street.  

 

Motion by Jim Roland, supported by Alice Craig to have gravel put on the first 1000’ on 

Etzler Road east of Pinnebog Road at a cost of $3500.00 for a half of a load.  Motion 

carried. 

 

Michigan Township’s Association (MTA) told Jim Roland that any board member that is 

an employee of a government unit cannot vote on anything pertaining to the entity that he 

or she is an employee with.  

 



The Board presented Mike Ruth with a plaque thanking him for his many years of 

dedicated service as a Trustee on the Hume Township Board. 

 

Motion by Mike Ruth, supported by Jim Roland to adjourn meeting at 7:34 p.m.  Motion 

carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Theresa Mazure, Clerk 


